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NEWS FOR UU!

The Path Forward- Details and
Instructions about our

Reopening Process

This Sunday, July 11, 2021

10:30 a.m., Patience: It's Not Just for Puritans
Tricia Pethic, Pulpit Guest

Register here to attend worship in the Sanctuary

Click here for Zoom information

Past sermons are posted on our website here.
Visit our YouTube Channel for more fun videos and past Family Chapel services.

Faith Engagement

There will be no religious education classes
for the month of July! Check out this week's
Faith Engagement Page. Also, check out
our Facebook page for weekly inspirations
to live your faith values. Take a look at our
Family Chapel Page and the Wonder-full
Faith Engagement for Your Home page for
more inspiration.

Check out our summer newsletter to see what's in store
for July and August:

Summer 2021 Newsletter

The Week Ahead:

Please note: The church office will be closed June 25 - July 11.

Thursday, July 8:
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation



https://www.uucantonny.org/get-involved/church-news/the-path-toward-reopening-june-2021/
https://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-7-11-21/
https://forms.gle/5LkYW73NtvZeeePf9
https://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-virtual-instructions/
https://www.uucantonny.org/worship/sermons/listen-to-sermons/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZXphrAzncjrsIK16Fzgjpg
https://www.uucantonny.org/summer-faith-engagement-7-4-21/
https://www.facebook.com/uucanton
https://www.uucantonny.org/family-chapel/
https://www.uucantonny.org/wonder-full-faith-engagement-for-your-home/
https://www.uucantonny.org/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2021/06/2021-07-Newsletter.pdf
https://www.uucantonny.org/wp-admin/post.php?post=10333&action=edit

Sunday, July 11:
10:30 a.m., Worship

Monday, July 12:
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation

SUMMER SCHEDULES:
Sara Trimm is out of town until July 9. The office will be closed until July 12.

Carol Zimmerman, DRE, is out of town until July 16 and away from the office for the
month of July.

The Rev. James Galasinski will be taking vacation time during the month of July and
study leave during August.

Shelby Hunkins, ADRE, will be away for the month of July.


https://www.uucantonny.org/sunday-worship-3-14-21/
https://www.uucantonny.org/wp-admin/post.php?post=10333&action=edit

